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                 “Opere et Veritate ”  1 John  3,18  

Brothers: 
 
I don’t think anyone really ever gets tired of 
being told “thank you”. Thus, I will say it once 
again to all the Brothers who helped out on the 
Fish Fry:  THANK YOU! 
 
The Fish Fry brings the parish and commu-
nity together like no other event (okay, maybe 
the 4th of July parade).   It not only showcases 
the amazing sense of commitment by the 
Brotherhood to our charities, but allows the 
general public to see, first hand, what a 
Knight of Columbus is – a dedicated servant, 
willing to humble himself for the general good. 
 
Please come to Tuesday night’s business meet-
ing, as I would love to thank you in person.   
Of course, we will have an appreciation lunch 
coming up in the next few weeks – I hope you 
plan to attend. 
 
Just because the Fish Fry is over doesn’t mean 
the council will rest on its laurels.  We have 
two major projects this month. 
 
The first is this Saturday, as the council will 
host a third degree exemplification in the    
social hall.  We will need help setting up on 
Friday evening and Saturday morning.  Please 
contact our District Deputy, Stan Wasowski, 
at swasowski@langlegal.com.  if available.   
 
Of course if you are a second degree Brother, 
hopefully you are considering the honors of 
attaining the third degree, which would make 
you a “full” Knight worthy of holding any of 
the officer positions (including Grand Knight)!  
Again, let Stan know if you wish to take part 
in the ceremony, either as a candidate, an    
observer or a volunteer. 
 
The second project puts us back in front of the 
community at large.  We are building a fence 
around the community garden at Peachtree 
Charter Middle School.  Five-to-10 volunteers 
are needed for each of the next two Saturdays 

(10 AM - 3 PM) to set posts and then install 
fencing.  If you are available, please contact 
Greg Crnkovich at greg_c@bellsouth.net. 
 
I trust that you and your family had a joyous 
Easter.   Hopefully, it included watching Pope 
Francis celebrate his first Easter Mass from 
St. Peter’s Basilica Square in Vatican City. 
 
While the Pope is not a Knight, he certainly 
shares our sense of serving the poor and less 
fortunate, as noted by Supreme Knight Carl 
Anderson.  “Pope Francis is well known for 
his emphasis on charity — the first principle 
of the Knights of Columbus,” said Anderson.  
 
He added that the Knights plan to work with 
Pope Francis throughout his pontificate to   
further the mission of the Church.  To quote 
the Supreme Knight, “both in our efforts for 
evangelization and in our charitable work, we 
will strive with him to bring the light of Christ 
to the people of our continent during his      
historic pontificate.” 
 
Anderson believes the choice of Francis is 
“certainly going to have a large impact on  
Hispanics” in the United States, who are over-
whelmingly Catholic, but “a big challenge for 
the church obviously is secularization and the 
success of some Protestant denominations” 
seeking converts. 
 
Noting Francis’ “very visible, very determined 
and consistent work for charity and solidarity 
with the poor,” 
Anderson said, “I 
think this is going 
to have a very 
large impact on 
the church univer-
sally, but also in 
the church in the 
United States.” 
 
Vivat Jesus, 
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New First Degree Brothers on March 26th 
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              Bill Mulcahy            Joe Seconder                 Steve Strong  

 
We had a very strong recruiting class on Tuesday, 
March 26th, thanks to the efforts of our Chancellor, 
Frank Callan. He worked the Lenten Fish Fry doors 
very effectively.  
 
These seven candidates became All Saints brothers,  
in addition to two St. Thomas Aquinas Council       
recruits that we exemplified in McGivney as well. 
 
We have passed the minimum requirements for a 
Star Council designation and have three months to 
qualify for our seventh consecutive Double Star. This 
is a very daunting challenge. Please recruit a friend. 

                Matt Hurd                      Ryan Malone                 Jim Masak 

Paul Vassallo 
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Vidalia Onion Sale This Month 
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Council Dues Payments Needed 
Our Council Financial Secretary advises that 82 members out of our 400+ members have 
still not paid their dues for 2013. The first notice went out at the beginning of the year , a 
second notice went out later, and now a “Knight Alert” letter was mailed advising that 
members could be suspended for ignoring their obligations. 
 
If you have been suffering due to financial difficulties, please advise our FS in private and 
he will take your situation under advisement. In any event, please contact the FS at: 
 
Dennis Caniglia                     adennisc@bellsouth.net 
3291 Rose Ridge                    770-908-0484    home  
Atlanta, GA. 30340                404-313-2706   cell 

It's that time of the year again to plan 
for our ANNUAL sale of Vidalia     
Onions. On the current schedule the 
Onion Sale will be held on the week-
end of April 27 - 28. Last year YOU 
helped us sell 550 ten-pound bags of 
Onions. We will order that many 
again this year for our parish. 
 
We need EVERYONE’S participation 
to assist in the sale. Remember, 
spouses and teenagers can help as 
well and are most welcome. A sign-up 
sheet will be available at our April 
Council meeting.  
 
If you will not be at the April meeting, 

please contact Onion King, John Buchholz, at 770-458-5670 or jkbuch@aol.com to let him 
know when you can help. We always need special assistance at the 12:15 and 5 PM Sun-
day masses. 
 
Please support our efforts by buying a bag or two- or more - of these "Fresh from the 
Farm" Vidalia Onions. With a membership of over 400 Brothers, we should not have a 
problem selling our target number.  This year again,  several of our sister councils will be 
participating in our program.  This allows us to order a complete truckload at a discount 
price. 
 
Please NOTE: If you have a business that would like to use them as a gift for your         
premier customers - give John a call to make special arrangements.  
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Final Fish Fry Results are Excellent 
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After a start that was a bit slower than last year, we set an all-time one-night record of 
1,297 meals served for Friday #3. However, we fell a mere 229 meals short of our all-time 
cumulative record set last year of 8,009 meals served during Lent. Our events in the gym 
are now maturing and settling into a comfortable range between 1,000 and 1,300 meals. 
 
Nonetheless, , our overall net profit was very surprising and will result in several very 
happy charities.  Our Lenten events were again a huge parish and community success 
which are the envy of all other councils and churches. 
 
Thanks so much for the countless volunteer hours spent to make our frys a success. Many 
new knights and families worked the events this year. A worker party will be held in coming 
weeks to thank all the folks who worked so long and hard. God bless all of you. 

  2005 2006 2007 2008 2009 2010 2011 2012 2013  +/- 
Knights Only 136 144 103 128 215 151 224 298 244 -54 

Ash Wednesday 469 543 578 638 746 670 689 745 589 -156 

Friday 1 614 623 710 717 814 881 1,044 963 960 -3 
Friday 2 748 918 937 872 1,004 975 1,130 1,200 1,087 -113 
Friday 3 778 617 1,032 945 1,050 1,026 1,119 1,246 1,297 51 
Friday 4 854 987 953 1,003 1,030 943 1,242 1,131 1,243 112 
Friday 5 753 931 918 904 875 951 971 1,201 1,222 21 
Friday 6 762 858 926 952 979 1,139 1,154 1,225 1,138 -87 

Totals 5,114 5,621 6,157 6,159 6,713 6,736 7,573 8,009 7,780 -229 
           

over 1,000 meals red number          

over 1,100 meals brown backfill         

over 1,200 meals yellow backfill         
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Additional Acolytes Still Needed 
All Saints Council 11402 has a special parish service ministry that may be unique over all the councils in 
the world. We know of no other council that provides rotating teams of knight altar servers that assist on 
the altar at all funeral Masses in their parish. We currently have about 70 brothers assigned to 5 teams 
that provide this service first requested by former pastor Monsignor Donald Kiernan in 1998. 
 
Acolytes wear matching outfits composed of navy blue blazers, medium grey dress slacks, white shirts, 
black shoes and socks. The council provides each with a blue Knights of Columbus logo tie worth $30. 
A full complement of Mass acolytes might consist of a cross bearer, two torch bearers, two water and wine 
handlers, and an incense bearer.  Team members alternate roles and learn them all in good time.  
 
Visitors to All Saints marvel at the reverence and professionalism of the formal presentation that each 
parish funeral exhibits. There are about 50 funerals per year at All Saints, and some other special Mass 
occasions utilize our teams as well.  If you work during the week, we can still use you on Saturdays or for 
special evening Masses.   
 
If you have been wondering how to serve your council and the parish in an enjoyable and meaningful 
way, please contact our Acolyte Director, Norbert Braza, at 770-393-8645 or nlbraza@aol.com. No        
previous altar server experience is necessary, you will be trained. Any knight is eligible. It is quite an 
honor for a brother to serve on God’s altar. 
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Knights Host Homeless Shelters 
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On Sunday, March 24, our Council 
hosted a second homeless shelter 
night with Brother Len Dorrien in 
charge of this ministry. 
 
We start out by making 200 simple 
sandwiches for the goodie bags we 
give to the men in the morning. 
 
The ladies prepare a nutritious meal 
in the shelter kitchen and the knights 
act as waiters, monitors, and com-
panions to the homeless through the 
night after the ladies head home.  
 
The men (and knights) sleep on   
mattresses spread over the floor. 
About 100 homeless are served each 
night  during the winter season. 

 The homeless men partake in a filling meal 
and then settle down for the night on their 
provided mattresses.   
 
The brothers care for them during the     
entire night and into the breakfast hour 
with coffee, donuts, headache pills, conver-
sation, and whatever else they might need.   
 
Then they are given food bags and they 
must again return to the streets. 
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What Does GOD Want? 
A Practical Guide to Making Decisions 

 
The average person makes about two hundred conscious decisions a day. As fathers, we are responsible for guiding our children as they 
make decisions.  If that guy asks me out, should I accept?  Should I marry the woman or man that I’ve been dating?  Should I go to col-
lege and what degree should I consider? As men, we too are challenged with making tough decisions. Should I leave the job I’ve been 
doing for 15 years? Do I need to fire someone who works for me? Should we adopt a child? How should we balance the family 
budget?  How can I balance work, family, and personal time?  This book offers a 5 step process for decision-making that can help you 
choose (or guide others in) the right course of action in matters large and small.  Developed by Father Michael Scanlan during more 
than thirty years of spiritual direction, counseling, and teaching, this approach to decision-making is grounded in Catholic tradition and 
tested by thousands in the real-life challenges of life direction, love, work, study, service, and relationships. It can help any man - or fa-
ther to guide his children - in making tough decisions.   
 

Fathers are welcome to attend any or all of the sessions listed below. 

             

                                                                 
                

All sessions will be held in McGivney Hall 7:00 am – 8:30 am 
Men with children of ALL ages are encouraged to attend – No experience necessary.   

Date Chap-
ter Discussion Topics 

Sunday, Mar 
17 Intro   

Sunday, Mar 
24 1 Does it conform to God’s Will? 

Sunday, Apr 
14 2 an 3 Does it Encourage Conversion?               Is it Consistent?           

Sunday, Apr 
21 4 and 5 What Confirms It?                                          Conviction: Does the Heart Say “Yes”?       

Sunday, Apr 
28 6 and 7 Handling Difficulties?                                    Courage: A Vital Virtue                                 

Sunday, May 
5 8 and 9 Making a Decision for Life?                        Giving Guidance                        

Sunday, 
May19 10 Go for Holiness                      

Reminder:  The next session will be held on Sunday, April 14th, titled “What Does God Want? A Practical 
Guide to Making Decisions”. 
 
Note: This is a date change due to support for the CRHP Retreat which will be held on Saturday and     
Sunday April 6 and 7, and due to some being out of town for Spring break. 
 
We will be discussing Chapter 2 and 3 on April 14th. (Book: What Does God Want? A Practical Guide to 
Making Tough Decisions by Michael Scanlan (about $10). Please purchase from vendor of choice. This book 
is available at many Catholic book stores or on amazon.com. 

McGivney “Fathers for Good” Seminars Continue 
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  Shining Armor Awards Presented 

We think that Frank Callan will be giving out many more Shining Armor Awards now that Supreme has 
dropped the requirement that  the five criteria be completed in the first year of membership. Now they can be 
completed in any one year.  The five requirements are:  to attend three council business meetings, to volunteer at 
three council events, to attain the 3rd degree of the Order, to have a one-on-one discussion with our insurance field 
agent John Knight, and to recruit one new member.  We hope that most of our members will now be able to win 
this prestigious award. 
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Len Dorrien- Homeless Shelter Knight of Month  
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Ray and Jacqueline Gustin -- Married 60 Years !! 
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Council Benevolence/Charity/Service 
 
Council continues sponsoring Fr. Bill Hoa’s bi-monthly      
widowers bereavement meetings in McGivney Hall . 
 
Council continues its Fathers for Good seminars into the 
fourth year. 
 
Jerry Churchill requested $500 for the Welcome Home       
Veterans Day at  St. Peter Chanel. Motion passed. 
 
Bryan Kler requested $500 for a “jumpie” chamber for the All 
Saints Vacation Bible School. Motion passed. 
 
B.J. Van Gundy request $1,00 for the All Saints Pre-School for 
an eight-passenger kid carrier for the teachers. Will be voted 
next meeting since it is over $500. 
 
Greg Coletta requested $500 for the youth of a Lakota Sioux 
Reservation in Chamberlain, SD. Motion passed. 
 
Doc Malone requested up to $880 to pay for WW II veteran 
meals at the Assembly Recognition Dinner. Vote next month. 
 
Council hosted a night at the downtown homeless shelter 
on February 24th.   10 

Bill Schmitz is Wed for 50 Years 

It seems as if we give out a 50 or 60 year marriage commendation at every meeting. This time 
it was Bill Schmitz’ turn in February because he has been married to wife Katie for 50 years. 
We continue reviewing our records to find brothers that we missed for this rare achievement. 
Happily, we are finding that among knights, this achievement is not so very rare. Go figure. 
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April 15 (tax day) is right around the corner. It’s become popular this time of year to       

encourage the opening of an IRA or similar retirement annuity, or the depositing of additional 

funds into an existing account, as a tax-savings vehicle. A secondary approach is to tout the 

rate of interest that money in one of these accounts can earn. Let me join the chorus of folks 

encouraging you to open or add funds to an annuity, but for a different reason. 

Certainly, contributing money to a Knights of Columbus annuity will allow you to save 

some money on your income tax return. And our annuities do pay a very competitive interest 

rate, consistent with our primary goal of absolute safety of principal. Opening or adding to an 

annuity for these reasons, however, strikes me as taking a short-term view of a product that is 

designed to provide long-term security. How much security? How does retirement income that 

you cannot outlive — guaranteed — sound to you? 

Here at the Knights of Columbus, you can open a retirement annuity for as little as $300. 

Consistent and disciplined savings placed into that annuity over time can guarantee you an in-

come at retirement that you cannot outlive.  That guarantee — along with the fact that no one 

has ever lost money left in a Knights of Columbus annuity (remember – absolute safety of 

principal) — really will provide you with peace of mind. 

I am happy to meet with you – at your convenience and in your home – to explain in detail 

the benefits of opening a Knights of Columbus annuity, along with the benefits of our top-

rated life insurance, disability income and long-term care insurance plans. 

John Knight, FICF, KofC Field Agent   Cell: (404) 569-5265   

              Email: john.knight@kofc.org  

Our council insurance field 
agent, John Knight, has put 
together some great tips to 
consider monthly on the      
importance of proper           
insurance coverage.  
 
Following is his April       
insurance topic to ponder. 
KofC insurance is sold only  
to brothers and their  
families at great rates. 

April Insurance Tip ---  Plan for This Tax Day and into the Future 

“Knight to Knight” Corner 

11 
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Ralph O’Connor Wins New Knight Annuity 
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3rd degrees - 
   
           Sat. April 6th -           All Saints Council 11402 in Dunwoody !!  10 AM 
 
1st/2nd Degrees - Wednesday, Apr 17th- Atlanta Council 660 at 2620 Buford Highway 
NE, Atlanta 30324.  1st degree at 7 PM, register 6 PM and 2nd degree starts about 8:30 
PM. Register 7:45 PM. RSVP to Gordon Calley at  660RSVP@comcast.net. Those needing 
only 2nd degree should preferably come as observers for 1st degree and then participate as 
candidates for 2nd degree. Coat and tie for pictures. 
 
1st/2nd Degrees - Saturday, Apr. 27th morning- St. Brigid Council 13204.  Contact Rick 
Langheim at  678-429-7658 and rlangheim@nationsroof.com.  
 
1st Degree - Tuesday, Apr 30th - All Saints McGivney Hall, at 7:30 PM. Candidates arrive 
at 6:45 PM to register. RSVP to Frank Callan at  fvcallan@aol.com . Coat and tie for pic-
tures. 
 
4th Degree - Saturday, June 15th - St. Catherine of Siena Council 9923, Kennesaw GA 
Make sure you have a black tuxedo. Details will follow soon. Call Lou Hlad at 770-394-
6327 and louhlad@bellsouth.net to express interest or ask questions. 

Upcoming Exemplification Opportunities 

New Brother Ralph O’Connor (right) is presented a $100 KofC annuity in a raffle at our February   
council meeting. This award is only open to members in their first year that attend a meeting and have 
their name picked from a hat. Our insurance field agent John Knight (left) presented the award. 
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April Birthdays     

B.J. Van Gundy             1st 

Dennis Crean                 2nd 

Joe Fuentes                     3rd 

Al Garofalo                     3rd 

Bill Haas                         3rd 

Adam Lindenau             3rd 

David Adelman              7th 

David Daly                     7th 

Mike Davis                     7th 

Donald Del Guercio      7th 

John McHugh                7th 

Bob Fiscella                    8th 

Adam Cabibi                  9th 

Tim von Gal                  10th 

Scott Acker                    11th 

Kevin Murray               11th 

John Vail                       11th 

Damon Paolozzi            13th 

Andrew Held                 14th 

Ryan Leurck                 14th 

Don Converse               15th 

John Muenchen            16th 

Joe Mitchell                  17th 

Bob Mitchell                 17th 

Jordan Banasik            19th 

Will Estes                      19th 

Jean-Paul Roy              20th 

Tom Simon                   21st 

Tom King                      25th 

Charles Lynch              26th 

Jerry Churchill            27th 

Steven Neri                   28th 

Bob Dallas                     29th 

John Martin                  29th 

Mario Marin                 30th 

Jerry Santillo                30th 

Rich Szyperski              30th 

 

 

   Council Significant Dates 
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April Wedding Anniversaries 

      Date                                                             Years 

          7th   David & Barbara Bailey                       62 
        26th    Ron & Jacqueline Collins                    55 
        30th    Phil & Carol McGonegal                     53 
        18th    Joe & Rosemary Romasco                   53 
        15th    John & Sue Barranco                           52  
         8th    Tony & Carol Joyce                             52 
        20th    John & Mary Ann Ketter                    50 
        17th    Mario & Sandra Commito                  43 
         4th     John & Marie Lacava                          43 
         4th     Charles & Susan Lynch                       43 
        16th    Gregg & Donna Kantak                       30 
        27th    John & Patty Dawkins                         28 
        27th    Mario & Marianela Marin                  28  
        23rd    Conrad & Suzanne Fischer                 25 
          8th    Alfred & Adelina Alberghini               24 
         29th   Jerry & Leslie Santillo                         24 
         15th   Al & Tracy Williams                            24 
         11th   John & Miho Beadles                           22 
           4th   Tim & Anne McHugh                           21 
         20th   Cliff & Anna Phillips                            21 
         11th   Ed & Norma Pierson                            21 
         19th   Michael & Debbie Tobia                      21 
           3rd   Steven & Beth Valenti                          20 
          13th   John & Kristin Heneghan                   17 
         22nd   Jean-Noel & Deborah Pennachi         17 
          17th   Tyler & Robin Patterson                    14 
          21st    Pat & Adrienne Duncan                     12 
          27th   Nick & Denise O’Kon                          11 
          24th   Dave & Anita Pavadore                        8 
          15th   Scott & Sandra Quady                          7 
          14th   Chris & Ansley Trantow                       1 

13 
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Members Deceased in March 

 
 
 
 
 

Sir Knight Marcus Carroll, 82 

Brother Edward Qualters, 94 

Marcus was a founding member of All Saints 
Parish and an usher at Mass. He was born in 
1931 in Ashland, Ky., seventh born of thirteen 
kids. It was in Two Thousand that Marcus    
converted to Catholicism.  He was a 4th Degree 
Sir Knight. 
                                                                                
Some 25 years ago he started Oxxford Reloca-
tion providing  moving services for the  federal 
government.  He retired as CEO of the company 
when he got sick, but still went to work daily. 
 
During Marcus' time in the Service he was 
trained  an " Army Ranger".  Although small in 
stature, he was a strong and committed man.  
 
Marcus will be remembered as classy,  gentle 
and humble man who always dressed like a   
million bucks.  His smile was always present.  
 
Even up to the time Marcus died, he had his life 
under control.  He himself made all his final and 
end of life plans.....and he carried them out with 
class, the same way he lived. 

Edward was our oldest member and a 
veteran of World War II. He served in the 
Army Air Corps in the African and the 
Italian theaters of the war.  
 
He had been scheduled to be honored at 
the upcoming April 27th banquet for WW 
II veterans by our Fr. Charles J. Watters 
4th degree Assembly on April 27th at St. 
Andrew Family Center. He will be re-
membered at that ceremony nonetheless.  
 
We lose about 1,000 veterans of that great 
conflict every day. 
 
Please pray for this member of the 
“greatest generation” and his family.  
 
Their sacrifices saved democracy in the 
world. 

14 



15 

 

 41 Deceased Brother Knights of All Saints Council 11402 
                                                              David B. Moeller         5/09/2010      Edwin L. Woerner            5/21/2005       
Edward J. Qualters           3/19/2013     Francis G. Welter       12/19/2009      Thomas J. Byrne, Jr          1/13/2005     
Marcus Carroll                 3/12/2013     Owen K. McCabe         8/16/2009      James J. McCabe            10/22/2004       
Edward J. Pavlik            1/13/2013     William G. Lehman      4/16/2009      Robert J. Lescher              5/17/2003 
George L.Cajigal, Sr.         1/8/2013     Robert L. Morell          4/29/2008       Brad M. Scranton           5/14/2003     
Michael A. Klimshuk     7/08/2012    Gordon G. Hurt            3/03/2008       Phillip A. Haluska           12/18/2002 
Edward P. Koss              12/20/2011    John A. O’Shea             1/27/2008     Joseph A. Miller               12/2/2002 
Lloyd Addison               11/25/2011    Thomas  M. Scherrer    4/10/2007      James R. Fraser                9/21/2002 
John W. Lynch II           6/21/2011    Richard Steiner           3/17/2006      Kenneth E. Smith            6/02/2000 
Warren P. Vicknair        6/21/2011    Sal De Pace                  1/16/2006       Elias M. Mualem               3/27/2000 
Walter J. Bieszak             4/17/2011    Anthony C Ardagna  12/28/2005      John W. Lynch III         12/15/1999 
Joseph J. Wittman            3/09/2011    Jerome E. Travers      7/29/2005       Ronald S. Kurtzer            12/12/1999 
Charles F. Mahony          2/20/2011     John P. Stojka               7/21/2005       Kenneth C. McIntosh      11/25/1998 
Gerald A. Cicero              1/05/2011     Paul G. Horan               6/02/2005      William J. Batdorf           3/23/1998                

Founding Members of All Saints Council on July 4, 1994 are shown in Bold  

 

Our Council Intentions and Remembrances 
       Ailing Brothers Monthly Prayers:  
      Frank Murphy       Al Kosek 
     Jack Klapka            Nestor Montero       
 Benny Mastrogiovanni    James Tally 
    George Swartz         Joe Liebsack 
      Jim Campbell        Joe Cavallaro            
     Dennis Crean          Joe Fuentes 
     Phil McGonegal      Jean-Paul Roy 
      Mike Martell          John Pepitone 
      Bill Driscoll             David Guy 
    Mike Laponzina       Ed Trainor 
        Ailing Brother Ongoing Prayers 
   William O’Connor      Matt Dewhurst       
   John Nuzzulo   
   Franz Brucks              Fr. Joseph Peek             

Our Seminarians/ Missionaries 
    Brian Baker              Matt Dalrymple 
    Jack Knight    Missionary Gray Plunkett  

 Our Beloved Clergy 
Archbishop Wilton D. Gregory 
Aux. Atlanta Bishop Luis R. Zarama  
Abbot Francis Michael Stiteler 
Monsignor R. Donald Kiernan, P.A. 
Monsignor Hugh M. Marren 
Father William T. Hao  Father Joseph Peek 
Father Daniel  J. McCormick 
Father Daniel Rogaczewski 
Father Michael U. Onykuru 
Father William F. Rowland, S.M. 
Father Bryan Small     Father Daniel Ketter 
Father David Daly, LC    Father Brian Kerr 
Father Peter Khuong Huynh, LC 
Father Joseph Khang Huyuh, LC 
Deacon Ray Egan   Deacon William Garrett  
Deacon Ed Krise       Deacon Paul Doppel 
Deacon Ken Melvin   
Brother Alfred Stephen, MOP 
Brother John Klein,  LC  

Our Beloved Widows 
Margaret Welter          Grace Mahoney 
Ellie Pavlik                   Nancy Moeller 

Prayers for Friends and Loved Ones 
Jon Bird’s wife, Yoshii 
John Brach’s son-in-law, Mike Spinello 
Stuart Brady’s mother 
Tom Burleigh’s neice 
Dave Davis’ mother, Esther, 96 
Mark Foster’s uncles, Warren Foster & Wilmer Himeline 
James Foy’s wife, Mary Lou Holt 
Matt James’ father-in-law, James Shanni 
David Jeanson’s wife, Pat 
Al Kosek’s wife, Sylvia 
Mario Marin’s brother-in-law,  Fernando Matheus 
Mario Marin’s niece, Andrea Carolina Zamora 
Bennie Mastrogiovanni’s daughter-in-law,  Hollie 
Fr. Dan McCormick’s sister, Jane 
Paul Mudge’s friend, Ken Kolany, brother of parishioner Therea Kolany 
Paul Mudge’s sister, Margaret Ruth Mudge-Vaughn, RN  
Bill O’Brien’s grandson, Isaac Del Valle 
Shane Patilla’s aunt, Mary Cronin in Ireland 
Kent Polzin’s wife, Jennifer 
MOQ Grand Knight Bob Santos’ wife, Christine, and dad, Napolean 
Fred Quintan’s son, Ethan 
John Seggerson’s brother, Art 
Ernie Spencer’s Grandson, Garrett Pilcher 
Stan Wasowski’s mother, Florence 
Tom Wozniak’s aged mother  
Mark Yanta’s nephew, Nolan Goldklang 

Ora Pro Nobis 

                   Memento Mori 
 
Sir Knight Pat Fahey lost his mother-in-law, Grace. She was the 
mother of his deceased wife, Jackie. We pray for the families at this 
sad time. 
 
Sir Knight Marcus Carroll passed away on March 13, 2013. See   
special article. 
 
Brother Edward Qualters passed away on March 19, 2013. See     
special article. 
 
Brother Tom Wozniak lost his father, Siegfried, a veteran of WW II  
and a brother knight in Buffalo at Easter time.  Please remember 
Tom and the family in your prayers. 

Sir Knights are  
remembered 

upon death on 
Mass chalices 
given to new 

priests. 
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     Office                                        Officer                      Phone                            Email 
 
Grand Knight     Bob Fiscella                 404-644-5220        bobfiscella@gmail.com 
Deputy Grand Knight   Dean Trantow             678-296-6326        trantowd@aol.com 
Chancellor                              Frank Callan               770-668-9755        fvcallan@aol.com 
Chaplain    Rev. Msgr. Marren 770-393-3255     msgrmarren@allsaints.us 
Advocate    BJ Van Gundy 678-291-0805        bj@vangundy.net        
Warden                Pat Fahey                     770-447-8605        patrickfahey@bellsouth.net 
Recorder    Ed Trainor  770-396-7053     ejtrainor@aol.com 
Financial Secretary                    Dennis Caniglia 770-908-0484        adennisc@bellsouth.net   
Treasurer    Mario Commito 770-395-7723        mario@kw.com 
Lecturer    John Buchholz             770-458-5670        jkbuch@aol.com  
Inside Guards    Edgar Pierson (lead)   770-390-0043        ednorma@comcast.net            
                             Bill Luckert               770-640-5209        billuckert@aol.com                             
Outside Guards   Mark Foster (lead)      404-394-4537        markjfoster@yahoo.com 
                 Bill Schmitz                  770-451-6113        schmitz.bill@gmail.com  
Trustee Three-Year Term   Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        swasowski@langlegal.com  
Trustee Two-Year Term            Don Myers                    770-394-5192       dmyers2@aol.com 
Trustee One-Year Term      Lou Hlad   770-394-6327        louhlad@bellsouth.net 
 
District 7 Deputy     Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        swasowski@langlegal.com  
Insurance Field Agent    John Knight   770-936-0465      john.knight@kofc.org  
Program Activity Director         Bill Luckert                770-640-5209        billuckert@aol.com                                                                                           
Activity Directors  
Acolytes    Norb Braza    770-393-8645        nlbraza@aol.com 
Bereavement                               Deacon Ray Egan          770-394-5643        dekeray@aol.com 
Church     Joe Kane                         770-394-0910         josephkane@bellsouth.net  
Community     Joe DeVita                      770-451-5224        joe@linuxgeneral.com        
Council     Dave Richardson            770-283-9709       dm.richardson@comcast.net                                             
Family Life                 Bruce Malinoff               770-986-9362        bmalinoff@bellsouth.net 
Membership                                Frank Callan                  770-668-9755        fvcallan@aol.com 
Pro-Life    John Gannon                  770-394-4223         johnjgannon@comcast.net 
Vocations    Jim Mammoser    770-451-1753         xmammoser@inbox.com 
Youth      Bryan Kler                      770-457-5537         bryankler@comcast.net                 
Dunwoody Volunteer Co-ord  Jim Maloney                   770-394-7895         jimarn@bellsouth.net                                
Communications & Feedback 
Website Editor                  Gert Kampfer     770-698-8269         kofc11402@bellsouth.net 
Newsletter Editor/Publicity  Lou Hlad     770-394-6327         louhlad@bellsouth.net 
Parish Pastoral Board Rep       John Francis                    770-394-6008        ejohnfrancis@gmail.com 
 

If you should miss one of our CallingPost voicemails or wish 
a repeat,  dial  1-800-925-7443. Then enter the 10-digit    
Public Group ID (PGID) 128-432-9444 (no dashes) to     
identify our sending organization and hear it again.  Never miss a  

message again  

All Saints Council 11402  (http://kc11402.org) 
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Monsignor  
Hugh Marren 

    Council Photo Journal at   http://KofC11402.shutterfly.com 
Jamaica Mission,/Supreme Convention,/Church Directory Pictures/Fourth of 

July Parade/ Low Country Boil/ High School Senior Cookout/ Soap Box Derby/  
 

Watters Assembly Photo Journal at http://watters.shutterfly.com 
 Founder’s Day Dinner/ New Officer Installation/  Eucharistic Congress Honor 
Guard/  USO Troop  Greeting/  Fr. Kevin Peet Army Commissioning/  
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April 2013 

April 
 Council Mtg 
Officers 6 PM 
7 PM Rosary 

7:30 Mtg 

4th Degree  
 Meeting 

Mary Our 
Queen 

6:15 Rosary 
6:30 Dinner 

7:30 Mtg 

 

 

1st Degree  
Induction 
Ceremony 
7:30 PM 

3rd  
Degree in 

Social Hall 
10 AM 

                             April 27th  
4th Degree Honor Guard Requested for 
All Saints First Communion 
10 AM Mass (9:15 AM report time) 
 
Note: an honor guard has also been requested for the 
WW II Social Dinner to escort honorees. 

Wear your 
badge to all 

Masses 
 

Fathers for 
Good  

Seminar 
 7 -8:30 AM 
McGivney 

4th Degree 
WW II 
Social  
Dinner 

St Andrew 
6:30 PM 

 

4th Degree 
Confirmation 

Honor 
Guard 

St Andrew 
5 PM Mass 


